FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
From: Summerland Citizens for Safe Technology.
Dr. Malcolm Paterson, PhD, molecular oncologist, presents: “Hooked on Wireless Technology: Are these gadgets harming us and getting out of control?”
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Summerland Citizens for Safe Technology, a group formed in 2007 over concerns

about microwave cellular towers in Summerland neighborhoods, is pleased to

announce a presentation by Dr. Malcolm Paterson, PhD, molecular oncologist.

The public talk, entitled “Hooked on Wireless Technology: Are these gadgets

harming us and getting out of control?”, will commence at 7 pm on Wednesday,

September 30, at the IOOF Hall in Summerland.

Dr. Paterson will review clear and convincing scientific evidence for mounting

concerns over the exponentially increasing use of wireless devices, the

microwave radiation emitted, and its potential impact on human health. He will

touch upon the full range of potential health risks including brain tumors, male

infertility, neurodegenerative diseases, immune dysfunction, impaired learning

and behavior in children, sleep disturbances, autism, and electro-hypersensitivity.

He will also explain why a large number of international experts have decried

Canada's outdated safety guidelines as a 'public health disaster' that fails to

protect our citizens against radiation exposures common in today's wireless age.

In his career spanning 40 years in five countries, on three continents, Dr.

Paterson authored 168 scientific articles; spoke at 120 scientific meetings; and

lectured at various medical centers and universities in 18 countries. He is

internationally acclaimed for his innovative research into how human cells sense

and respond to environmental (ionizing radiation) stress and the breakdown of

the underlying mechanisms as the frequent initiating and rate-limiting event in

cancer development.

Summerland Citizens for Safe Technology share Dr. Paterson’s concerns,

especially those pertaining to industrial-grade Wi-Fi routers in our schools and

urge parents to attend and learn more about the health risks these 'killer

coverage' routers pose to our children’s health and well being, as well as

practical tips to afford them a safer learning and sleeping environment.

The presentation is free, although donations are gratefully accepted to cover

meeting costs. For more information about the event, please call 250-494-4086.

